
Printed on: 29/12/2022 09:10:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/12/2022  19:24:262022/3733/P PETITNOBJ

E

 Michael J Leach Regarding application 2022/3733/P, I am objecting for the following reasons.

This in the first place was done without any consideration or consultation at least with myself and as I 

understand anyone else in the surrounding properties others this concerns at Priory Road let alone applying 

for planning permission.

This shows complete disregard and indeed arrogance not only for the other residents in the surrounding 

properties but also planning laws. 

This will impact on me from the rear of my properties two back bedrooms which in turn will impact on any light 

I have now coming in from the rear of the house. 

If this was to be a summerhouse as was my understanding then it would surely be a wooden structure which 

in no way would block any light to the rear of my property. To my knowledge this would not need planning 

permission but also would not obstruct what view I have now.

In my opinion the freeholders or leaseholders who I am objecting to on the planning application submitted by 

them knew exactly what they were doing. 

It does not bear thinking about if this monstrosity is allowed to go ahead because it will not only impact on 

views and lack of light to myself and others but also speaking for myself my mental health well being. 

Finally the application applicants have failed to take into account how this will impact on the other freeholders 

property values and if allowed to go ahead will have a negative effect on the property value.

Maybe they don't care !
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